
LETTER OF INVITATION

Dear colleague,

On behalf of the organization committee, I would be glad to welcome you at the 19th

Caribbean Geological Conference that will take place in Guadeloupe, French West Indies,
from march 21st to march 26th 2011.

Very truly yours,

Yves Mazabraud – General coordinator
19th Caribbean Geological Conference

Université des Antilles et de la Guyane
cgc2011@univ-ag.fr - (590)590 483 094 / 213 615


